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Rescinding of Department General Order 5.02, "Use of Firearms" 

Department General Order (DGO) 5.01, Use of Force, has been updated and the key elements of 
DGO 5.02, Use of Firearms, have been incorporated into this new policy, see DB 16-219 and 
DUO 5.01 dated 12/21/2016. 

The issuance of DGO 5.01 and DB 16-219 supersedes all previous versions, DGO 5.02, and all 
other Bulletins that amended or reference DGOs 5.01 or 5.02. DGO 5.02, Use of Firearms, is 
rescinded effective immediately. 

Per DB 15-141, both sworn and non-sworn members are required to electronically acknowledge 
this Department Bulletin in HRMS. 
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